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August 13, 2001 
Martha M. Bennett, R.A.C. 
Bennett & Company 
4140 Bison Boulevard 
Lake Havasu City, Arizona 86404 

Dear MS: Bennett: 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to determine 
whether WSotradecoll',' (sodium tetradecyl sulfate injection) has been 
withdrawn from sale for safety or effectiveness reason, was, received by 
this office on 08/13/01. It was assigned docket number OlP-035O/CPl and it 
was filed on 08/13/01. Please refer to this docket number in future 
correspondence on this subject with the Agency. 

Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

2-f 

Helen K. Harris 
Dockets Management Branch 


